I would like to add to my previous objections to the plan.

Camlet Way is a major route for ambulances between Barnet Hospital and Chase Farm Hospital. It is frequently
very difficult for the ambulances to exit Hadley Wood because of traffic congestion. More homes are likely to
add to the congestion, since it is not possible to gain access to local amenities via the station and will likely
increase car usage in the area. This could create life threatening situations due to blockage of ambulances.



